
Due to scheduled flushing along route 22, customers in that corridor may experience 
cloudy water today. The water is not unsafe to use, it just has some sediment settled into it. 
If you find your water is discolored, please run the cold water only in your tap for several 
minutes to clear the line. If you have additional questions or concerns, please call the 
Louisa County Water Authority business office at 540-967-1122.  


